
Public Notice 
Thornton Township 

 
The regular scheduled Meeting of the Board of Trustees of Thornton Township, 

to be held on September 12, 2023, has been canceled. The next scheduled 
meeting for the Board of Trustees will be held September 26, 2023, at 6:00 p.m. 

at Thornton Township 333 E 162nd Street, in South Holland, Illinois. 
 

Loretta C. Wells 
Thornton Township Clerk 

 
 


